
Scituate Harbor Advisory Redevelopment Commission (SHARC – Pier 44) 

October 14, 2022  

Minutes  

  

The October 14, 2022 meeting of the Scituate Harbor Advisory Redevelopment Commission (SHARC – Pier 44) 

was called to order by Paul Bartkiewicz (Chair) at 10 AM at Pier 44 (44 Jericho Road, Scituate).  

 

Paul called the roll and confirmed that a quorum was present:   

  

Commissioners Present 

Paul Bartkiewicz  

Patrice Maye 

Jennifer O’Neill  

Howie Kreutzberg 

 

Nonvoting liaisons 

Karen Connolly  (Select Board) 

Corey Miles (Scituate Coastal Resources Officer) 

 

Kevin Kelly, Scituate Director of Facilities, also attended.  

 

Paul welcomed representatives of the Copley Wolff Design Group. 

 

Approval of Minutes   

  

Upon motion made and seconded, the Commissioners by unanimous vote approved the meeting minutes for 

August 18, 2022.  

  

Kickoff meeting with Copley Wolff Design Group on project management plan and schedule  

  

Christine Wilson (Copley Wolff), project manager for the design team, introduced the team:  

• Copley Wolff: Jim Heroux and Madeline Kirschner 

• GZA: Ryan DaPonte, Todd Greene and Dino Fiscaletti 

• BIA: Lian Davis 

Karen Connolly provided background information on the process for developing the Pier 44 Park and preparing 

to present a park concept for approval at the April 2023 Town of Scituate Annual Meeting. 

 

Christine Wilson and other members of the design team discussed: 

• project team communications 

• project objectives 

• background documents 

• project scope 

• schedule 

• community outreach  

• potential funding sources 

• engineering issues 

• permitting issues 

• parking 

An extensive discussion ensued among the design team and the Commissioners on each of these elements of the 

management plan and schedule. 

 

Adjournment  

  

Paul adjourned the meeting at 11:20 AM.   


